
 
 

 
Attachment to SGX Announcement 

dated 27th February 2019 
 
 
 
Jardine Cycle & Carriage Announces Appointment of New Group Finance Director 
 
27th February 2019 – Jardine Cycle & Carriage Limited (“JC&C” or “the Company”) today announced 
that Mr Adrian Teng will be stepping down from his role as Group Finance Director of JC&C on 31st 
March 2019 to pursue other interests and opportunities outside the Company. He will be succeeded by Mr 
Stephen Gore.  
 
Currently the Chief Financial Officer of Jardine Pacific and Jardine Motors Group, Stephen Gore joined the 
Jardine Matheson Group in 2017 after nearly 25 years in investment banking, including many years’ 
experience in Asia and being Managing Director, Asia Pacific Head of Mergers & Acquisitions at Bank of 
America Merrill Lynch. He will start his new role on 1st April 2019.  

 

Further details of Mr Gore’s appointment can be found in the SGXNet Template Announcement on 

“Appointment of Group Finance Director”. 

 

JC&C’s Group Managing Director, Alex Newbigging commented, “On behalf of the Board, I would like to 

thank Adrian for his valuable contributions to JC&C. I would also like to welcome Stephen to JC&C and 

wish him success in his new role.”  

 

 

- end - 

 

For further information, please contact: 

Jardine Cycle & Carriage Limited 

Jeffery Tan Eng Heong Tel: +65 64708111 

 

Corporate Profile 
Jardine Cycle & Carriage is a leading Singapore-listed company and a member of the Jardine Matheson 
Group. It has an interest of just over 50% in Astra International, a premier listed Indonesian 
conglomerate, as well as Direct Motor Interests and Other Strategic Interests in Southeast Asia. 
Together with its subsidiaries and associates, JC&C employs over 250,000 people across Indonesia, 
Vietnam, Singapore, Thailand, Malaysia and Myanmar. 
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